
Why this matters
With the new regulations introduced in July 2023, access and 
affordability of OTP have been significantly improved for people 
seeking treatment. As a pharmacist, you play a critical role in 
delivering these services and ensuring they are safe, effective, 
and non-stigmatising. Our expanded advice line is designed to 
empower you with the support and expertise needed to excel in 
providing OTP services, including depot buprenorphine.

Key features of the expanded advice line
	3 A senior pharmacist will be available to offer professional 

advice on all aspects of OTP services and address your 
specific needs and concerns.

	3 Our team has undergone specialised training to provide 
you with up-to-date, relevant information about the Opioid 
Treatment Program.

	3 Available from 8:30 am to 5:00 pm, Monday to Friday, 
ensuring you have access to support when you need it most.

We encourage all NSW pharmacists currently offering or 
interested in offering OTP services to utilise this valuable 
resource. Together, we can lead the way in improving opioid 
dependence treatment accessibility and quality across the state.

Support for Opioid Treatment Program  
services in NSW with our expanded  

Pharmacist-to-Pharmacist Advice Line
We are excited to announce the expansion of our Pharmacist-to-Pharmacist Advice Line, 
funded by the NSW Ministry of Health. The advice line will now be available for all NSW 

pharmacists delivering the Opioid Treatment Program (OTP).

Contact us
For more information or to access the advice line, please 
contact us at:

1300 369 772

p2padvice@psa.org.au

https://www.psa.org.au/resource/opioid-dependence-
treatment-odt-resources/
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PSA: Connecting pharmacists
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